## St. Michael's C.E. (A) First School



Headteacher: Mrs Zoe Cahalan
Market Place, Penkridge, Stafford, ST19 5DJ, Tel/Fax (01785) 712344
E.mail:office@st-michaels-penkridge.staffs.sch.uk Web:www.stmichaelspenkridgeschool.co.uk

## Dear Nursery and Reception Parents

We are approaching a very magical time of year in school where we celebrate the birth of Jesus and look forward to all things Christmas! Historically, pupils in the Early years have put on a small Nativity for families who have gathered in the school hall to watch.

The ongoing rise in COVID cases means that we are not yet able to welcome large audiences into our school hall but, after much consideration, have decided that we will invite parents to watch the performance at St Michael's Church instead. We appreciate that for families, the first nativity is special and we feel that it is important that parents do not miss out on this. The performances are scheduled for Monday  $6^{th}$  December at 2pm and Tuesday  $7^{th}$  December at 10am. Due to the age of the children, we are keeping all performances inside of normal school hours.

Current Covid rates do mean that there will be a limit on numbers to each performance with each family being allocated 2 tickets in the first instance. Please follow this <u>link</u> to order your two tickets. Once the first batch of tickets have been allocated, we will be able to see where we have additional spaces and, from there, additional tickets (max 2 extra) will be available on a first come first served basis. Mrs Porter will communicate dates and times for the release of batch 2 so please keep an eye on your emails.

Further information regarding COVID measures will be released ahead of the event.

I look forward to sharing some magical Christmas moments with you all.

Kind regards

Mrs Zoe Cahalan

Dahalan

<u>Headteacher</u>

Service, Joyfulness, Courage, Kindness, Respect, Perseverance















